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Friday 12th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians/ carers,  

EYFS Project – we need your help to complete our project! 

Early Years is having a big revamp to make it more homely and cosy! We are wanting to go with a 
natural vibe, as you can see in the pictures below.  However, as you know already, schools across the 
country including ours are really struggling financially and so we were wondering if anyone might have 
any of the following items that they no longer need and so they could be donated to school to help us in 
our vision! 

We are looking for: 

Wooden crates – like the ones in Ikea (they 
need to be smooth and safe for children so we 
don’t have any splinters!)  

 

There are some pine ones in Ikea that cost £13 
each for a big one or £8 for the small one. 

  

Good sized wicker baskets that we can put 
things in 

 

Old suitcases like these ones that we can have 
open to create a display 

 

Off cuts of fake grass – perhaps you have 
installed fake grass recently and have a few bits 
left over that we could use? 

 

Any beautiful materials we could use as drapes 
on displays 
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Any fake green plants you no longer want – tall 
and little both can be used 

 

A child’s sofa/ chairs/ bean bags/ big cushions 
for a cosy ready nook 

 

And lamps to create a cosy, calm vibe. 

 

Or any soft white twinkly lights 
 

Log slices – big or small. Like these ones from 
amazon 

 

Other things we are looking for: 

• Small blackboards we can write on and 
book stands would also be very helpful! 

• Rugs for the reading areas 

• Trellis that we can use in displays as you 
can see on some of the photos 

 

 

We will also be doing a bit of fundraising for some new books as well as the items we have mentioned 
in the letter today and so we appreciate any money donations towards our project that you may choose 
to give.  

We thank you in advance for anything you can donate – and we appreciate all of your help in whatever 
form you can give it.  We know that lots of families are struggling out there so please do not worry if you 
cannot give anything at this time and only give if you have the capacity to give. 

Thank you everyone, 

 

St. Paulinus! 
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